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Marist Environmental History Project

About the Marist Environmental History Project

The Marist Environmental History Project (MEHP) is dedicated to identifying
historically significant materials concerning the Scenic Hudson Decision,
promoting access to these materials for use by researchers, and most importantly
preserving these materials.

In October of 2005 the Marist College Archives and Special Collections received
the Debra E. Bernhardt Annual Archives Award for developing the MEHP. This
project is a continuation of the work that Marist has been concerned with for the
past five years. During this time the Marist College Archives and Special
Collections has been awarded several grants to preserve and make accessible the
many significant environmental collections held by the College. These important
collections, combined with the efforts of Marist College to process and maintain
them, have brought an increased awareness to issues that threaten our
environment.

This World Wide Web site represents the next stage in the MEHP. We are now
actively identifying all organizations and individuals that hold significant
materials concerning the Scenic Hudson Decision, and we will continue to add to
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our findings to this site. If you are aware of any additional sources concerning the
Scenic Hudson Decision that you think should be made available on the Web
please contact us.
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Dr. Brian Henry Desilets
Dr. Linus Richard Foy
John Patrick Noone

From the beginning, Marist Heritage has been a collaborative effort.

We appreciate the contributions of the Marist Brothers and the Marists All
community, who by supplying information and personal memories, have given vitality,
scope and depth to this project

Under the guidance and direction of Dr. Brian Henry Desilets, the initial web pages
were designed and created by the following Marist College students: Michele van
Brero (Hermitage, St. Peter's, Kieran Gate House, Greystone, Marist Brothers

Builders, Our Lady Seat of Wisdom Chapel)..... Tage Haun (Bech Homestead, Marian,
Donnelly)..... Fang Fang Xu (Boat House, Byrne House, Kirk House)..... Courtney Gutt
(Bech Family History)..... Vij lyer (Cemetery)..... Rahkee Chopra (Fontaine Hall).

All the final Marist Heritage web pages were either created, revised, rewritten
and/or reshaped by John Patrick Noone, who is solely responsible for any errors
contained therein.

We thank Richard Branigan for proofreading the Marist Heritage web pages.

We recognize the contributions of our consultants: John Ansley for his input on the
format and contents of the various web pages. Also Victor VanCarpels for his
frequent consultations and guidance in the graphics included in this CD. His
patience and dedication while working with us made the overall results more
professional.

We are grateful to Barbara McMullen for the use of the Ecommerce facility at Marist
College.

We are indebted to the McCann Foundation which provided the funds necessary to make
this project a reality.

John Patrick Noone, editor
November 15, 2002
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